
 

 

 

 

NHS England – Yorkshire and the Humber 
Floor 6, Quarry House 

Leeds 
LS2 7PD 

 

       January 2023 

Dear Colleague,         

NHS England (Yorkshire and the Humber) commissions Diabetic Eye Screening Services in 
West Yorkshire. The current contracts for these services are due to expire on 31 March 
2023.  Following a successful procurement exercise, we can now confirm that the new 
service provider who will run the Diabetic Eye Screening programmes across West Yorkshire 
for the next 3 years will be InHealth Intelligence Ltd. 

InHealth Intelligence Ltd are an independent sector provider with extensive experience of 

providing high quality screening services, and currently provide these in eleven regions. 

They have plans in place to ensure the service is of high quality and accessible, including for 

demographic groups who find it harder to access the service. NHS England (Yorkshire and 

the Humber) are working closely with the existing providers and InHealth Intelligence Ltd to 

ensure a smooth transition over the next few months with the new contract term 

commencing on 1st April 2023 for this locality and population cohort.  

Further communications will be shared to all stakeholders and systems in due course by 

InHealth Intelligence as the mobilisation of the new service commences. 

Kind Regards, 

 
Sharon Procter 
Public Health Programme Manager 
sharon.procter@nhs.net 
 
Public Health Programmes Team – NHS England (Yorkshire and the Humber) 
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